Kenmore West Home School Association (HSA)

Your “home to school” connection - the KWHS Parent Group

Suggested Membership $10.00 (checks payable to KW HSA)
***As an HSA, ALL monies collected directly benefit the staff and students at KWHS***

We can be reached by email at kenwesthsa@gmail.com

Parent/Guardian Name(s):

Phone Number: Email address:

Preferred method to contact you (Please circle one) Phone Email Text

Student Names and Grades:

Please circle the events/committees you would like to volunteer for:

* Teacher Supplies Cabinets (Ongoing. We need a committee for this project)

* Homecoming Breakfast (October) * Coffee House (1/21/22)

* Coffee House (4/12/22) * Teacher Appreciation (beginning March)
* Scholarships (beginning April)

Suggestions for activities/events you would like to see at Kenmore West:

PLEASE RETURN THE TOP PORTION OF THIS FORM WITH PAYMENT TO THE
MAIN OFFICE

The following are the 2021-2022 Meeting Dates:
9/15/21,10/20/21, 11/17/21, 1/12/22, 3/16/22, 4/20/22, 5/18/22 & 6/15/22
Meetings are held at 7:00 P.M.

The 2021-2022 Officers are Kim Little and Tracey Buscaglia (Co-Presidents), Anne
Binga (Treasurer), and Rebecca Kiel (Recording Secretary)

Stay up to date by liking our Kenmore West HSA Facebook Page!
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